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February 8, 1994
. _.

MPIPharmacyServices.Inc.
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 344A cest kreet
Region III undnnai, OH 452m
801 Warrenville Rd.
Lisle, IL 60532 tel (513) 241-59 5 5

fax 1513) 241-2335
Attn : B.J. Holt, Chief

Nuclear Materials Inspection,

P5tiniersharn| Section 1

HEALTHCARERE: License No: 34-26239-01MD
Docket No: 030-31889 ~

Dear Ms. Holt,

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by James
L. Cameron on December 11, 1993.

reply TO %sNOTICE OF VIOLATION

A. A violation was cited for failure to perform routine thyroid
monitoring. Each of the two individuals were on vacation
n%en the bioassay came due. To correct this problem the RSO
or his alternate will check the staff vacation schedule in
advance of thyroid monitoring and reschedule monitoring when
a conflict occurs.

B. A violation was cited for failure to perform air effluent
monitoring on a timely basis. The facility RSO or his
alternate will ensure air effluent monitoring is performed |
on a timely basis. A trained employee will be assigned the I

task prior to the due date. The RSO will then follow up to
be sure air effluent monitoring has been performed in a i

timely fashion. |
|

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

The inspector's recommendation of semiannual facility RSO audits
is appreciated and will be implemented. These audits will be
reviewed by the facility manager for completeness and adherence
to this facility's Nuclear Regulatory Commission license |
conditions. j

! The inspector expressed concern about the plexiglass over the
! detectors of the package survey station. The possibility of an

error in measurement leading to a package labeling mistake has
been addressed by cutting holes in the plexiglass. This should
minimize any possible attenuation of the radiation,
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If there are any further questions, please .do not hesitate to
contact me at the above address or phone number.

Sincerely

'h'llf
James Dawson, RPh.
Radiation Safety Officer-
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